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February 2020
February is here! Groundhog breakfast, Valentine’s Day, and Ash Wednesday, just to name a few things. As we go into February plan to come to Adult Sunday School, “Why I believe” by Chip Ingram.  It promises to be a very lively and much discussed study.  Why do “YOU” believe?
It is a rough time for the United Methodist Church around the world with all the unrest.  We all need to spend much time in prayer for direction the church should go. The I know we all have our own opinion, but it needs to be led by God and directed by Him. The next big event is the world General Conference in March. Please stay strong and follow your heart and mind into this change, all change is hard but with God’s help we can accomplish what the plan is and be even better coming out the other side. We are known to be a very strong and resilient people, let’s prove it!
God’s Love:
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